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STAFF’S REPORT NOTIFYING THE COMMISSION 

OF RECEIPT OF SECURITY INFORMATION

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and for its notice to the Commission concerning receipt of security information states:

1.  
Staff has been able to contact the City of Galt and has completed the security survey information.  

2.
On October 15th, Staff spoke with Mary Young of the City of Galt, Missouri, who provided the information requested in the Security Survey.  

3.
This is the last remaining entity from whom Staff was expecting a response to the Commission’s survey.  

4.
The Commission has now heard from virtually all of the utility companies in the state, or has been able to determine that the non-responding companies are resellers only and have no facilities in the state.  
5.
This case has accomplished its goal of obtaining information from utility companies in the state regarding emergency preparedness.

6.
Staff recommends that all companies still on the service list may be removed.

7.
As noted in prior filings, Staff remains active in state organizations that address security issues.


8.
Staff is recommending that since this case has accomplished the initial goals, the Commission consider whether this case should remain open for the Commission to receive updates concerning security concerns or this case may be closed.  

WHEREFORE the Staff requests that the Commission determine whether to close this case or leave this case open for updates concerning security information.









Respectfully submitted,

DANA K. JOYCE

General Counsel







/s/ Lera L. Shemwell
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